
 

 
 
 

June 18, 2020 
 

Hello All; 
 
I hope everyone has recuperated from the Squirrel Shoot. We had 22 shooters for a good mix of 
paper and novelty targets. The overall winner was Trent Grove, he goes on the Top Gun list. Page 
Carr and Steve Props go on the Hall of Shame list for some unspeakable incident  সহ঺঻ 
 
Wow, after the long wait for the last shoot, here we are ready for the Founder’s Day Weekend 
Shoot on June 27 and 28. On Saturday we will have a “Modified Chunk Shoot”, anyone not able to 
lay on the ground to shoot can use a table with the step block (think table shoot), the targets will 
be at 60 yards. After a short practice session, we will issue each shooter 2 targets for 3 shots each. 
The combined string measurement of the 6 shots will give you the score. Shortest string is the 
winner. Please bring your own sighter target, and target frame if you wish. Shaders are also 
allowed, open sights only. Prizes for the Chunk Shoot will be a percentage of the take, so the more 
shooters the more prize money. 
 
After a lunch break, we will have a moment of silence for our past members, and then for the 
afternoon we’ll have a Table Shoot with (grocery/merchandise prizes). 
 
On Sunday it will be our normal paper target matches. Prizes will be groceries, for 1-6th place on 
each target. The top scoring (club member) will win a pipe tomahawk finished by Ken Netting. 
 
This shoot will be a great time to get your 2020 Raffle Tickets!! 
 
We still need to practice social distancing, wearing a mask is recommended, but not mandatory. 
Everything is reopening, but remember the virus is still with us. If you are not comfortable joining 
the group, or are not feeling well the day of the shoot, please stay home. 
 
The Conservation Club welcomes us to camp for the weekend, so try and take advantage of this 
offer. Hope to see you all at the range! 
 
Mark Hazel 

 
 

 
 

http://www.OVMLGC.com 



 

 

 

 


